Termly topics- Feb – March 2025
Hello everyone, 
We have had a lovely week back together after the half term break. 
This term, the children will be celebrating St David’s Day and St Patrick’s Day too. Craft and traditional food will be part of this celebration. 
The children will also be creating some surprises for Mother’s Day and thinking about all the things their mummies do for them. We have some lovely story books all about mummies, which we will be reading together. 
We will also be starting a topic about space with year 2. This is always a topic we teachers really look forward to doing with the children – and quite apt given the timing of the 7 planets currently being visible and aligned in space at the moment. The children will explore space travel and the planets using drama, crafts, songs and science experiments amongst other activities too. 
For world book day all the children will be starting exploring the story, ‘The Gruffalo’. Then year 1 will explore other Julia Donaldson books for a couple of weeks after that. They will be participating in a variety of fun activities to correlate with different parts of each story.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be finishing the term by learning a little about Easter, acting out songs, going on an Easter egg hunt and creating some delicious treats for our families at home as well. 

